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Dear House Committee on Education,  
 
I am writing in support of HB 3263. I'm an OT working in the schools 
in Oregon and struggling with my caseload. I was given nearly 70 
students to service in a 3 day week. Please do something to make 
workloads more manageable for school based practitioners. 
 
Sincerely, 
Carrie Curry OTR/L 
carriebeth827@gmail.com  
 


